
 

The Parish Council has received the following email from North Crawley Estates regarding 
the closure of the Permissive Path  
 
ASTWOOD PERMISSIVE PATH 
 
We have previously written to the Parish Council regarding the Astwood Permissive Path 

and with regret we are having to do so again. We are very grateful for all the support we 

have received from the Parish Council. Sadly, the measures put in place so far have had no 

effect. 

Since the opening of the Permissive Path there has been a total disregard of private 

property including: 

• Trespass, when walkers are not sticking to the path. 

• Creating dangers to animals. 

• Non removal of dog excrement. 

• Fly tipping. 

• Removal of signage. 

• Threatening behaviour towards our tenants. 

 Regrettably, we are now obliged to close this path through Manor Farm with immediate 

effect. 

I hope that you will be able to explain to Parish Council members and the Public why we are 

obliged to take such action. At this stage we hope to keep the Permissive Path behind the 

houses open, in the hope that users will respect the privilege. 

I’d value any advice or feedback you might have. 

Kind regards, 

Rohit Bajaj 

Property Manager 

North Crawley Estate, Quakers House, Newport Pagnell, MK16 9HW 


